
Termoli, March 29, 2017
Honorable Lamar Fisher
Mayor of Pompano Beach

100 West Atlantic Boulevard
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Object: Sister City affiliation and Pompano Beach delegation visit.

Dear Mayor Fisher,

We’re honored to establish this sister city affiliation with the City of Pompano. We’re sure that this relationship, as you 
said, will blossom and grow many successful initiatives. 

We both are seaside cities and our economy is founded on tourism, culture and seafood cuisine, so it will be easy to find 
common strategies of partnership in business and culture matters.

We’re also arranging to bring on City Council the proposal of twinning and we know that a delegation of the Pompano 
Beach will come in Termoli on May. So we could celebrate the City Council in which we’ll approve the affiliation 
during your visit.

We’ll be pleased to help if you need informations about our city.

You can contact us at the following:

Angelo Sbrocca, Mayor of Termoli 
+39 335 1406794 - email: segreteriasindaco@comune.termoli.cb.it

Francesco Rinaldi, City Councilor, Vice President of Twinning Commission
+39 338 8199326

Michele Macchiagodena, Mayor’s Staff, Culture and Tourism Delegate
+39 366 6717057 - email michelemacchiagodena@comune.termoli.cb.it

Michela Giuliano
+39 329 9746150

Sincerely

Angelo Sbrocca
Mayor
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